Warren Excavation
108 Lexington Dr.
Madison, Mississippi 39110

January 19, 2016

Scott Weeks, Zoning Administrator
Madison county, Mississippi

P.O. Box 608

Canton, Mississippi 39046

Re:  Renewal of Special Exception
Surface Mining Operation
MDEQ Permit #P13-017A

Dear Mr. Weeks:

Please consider this letter as a request to renew and/or extend the special exception that was
approved by the Zoning Commission and the Madison County Board of Supervisors on April 15,
2013. Since its approval by the Board, the surface mine operations have been conducted pursuant
to and in accordance with those provisions issued by the Board during the approval process.

I'have attached a copy of the Permit to Conduct Operations that was issued by the Mississippi
Department of Environmental Quality on September 11,2013, as well as the modified permit issued
on November 26, 2013. The attachment also includes those documents submitted to the Zoning
Commission and the Board during the approval process

Please contact Jim Giddy at (601)259-6330 or (601)359-4263, with any questions and or
concerns, as well as the date on which this renewal will be placed on the Board’s agenda.

Sincerely,

arren
Warren Excavation, LLC

enclosures: 2



